Elizabeth B. Woods

840 Canon Drive

Pasadena, CA 91106

City Councilman Terry Tornek,

100 N. Garfield

Room S228

P.O. Box 7115

Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

February 13, 2011

Dear Councilman Tornek,

My time on the Commission for the Status of Women has been rewarding and interesting. Recently, I returned to the classroom to get a teaching certificate, which is proving more time consuming than I had expected. As a result, I must resign my post on the Commission. Please accept my regrets and my thanks for the opportunity to serve the city of Pasadena.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Woods